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Monday 3rd March 2025 
Dear Families 

From Monday 10th March to Friday 14th March we will be 
celebrating Science week in school. Something we really value 
here at Grange Moor and hope to bring some enrichment and 
motivation for all things Science.  
 
We will be dedicating extra learning time to Science in lessons 
throughout the week with children engaging in cross curricular 
learning over the week particularly through Science links in 
English and Design Technology.  

 
We have been successful in a bid for funding from the British Science Association and this is being 
spent on Science enrichments throughout the week. This will include equipment and resources for 
practical Science learning and investigation and new texts for each class that have Science themed 
stories. We will also be looking after a very special incubator of eggs arriving in school during the week 
and children will be able to see these hatch and help look after the chicks for a few days following 
Science week.  
 
Science Poster Competition  
We are also running a Science Poster Competion during the week. Children are invited to create a 
poster presenting something Scientific they have found out about – this can be anything linked to the 
theme of change and adapt. Some examples might be: 
-explore how animals adapt to changing environments 
-examine the impact of technology on our lives 
-investigate how humans adapt to climate change 
-how people have changed their behavior to reduce waste. 
-processes of change 
-natural changes in the world – seasons, weather, climate… 
 
Poster entries should be brought to school during Science week, these will be displayed in school and a 
winning poster from each class will be awarded with a prize in Celebration Assembly at the end of the 
week.  
 
We look forward to celebrating all things Science with you and thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Kindest Regards 
Miss D Barker 
Executive Headteacher 
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